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ADDENDUM NO. 8 
 

CONTRACT RFB-RC-SWR-CIP 2020-02 
MAIN PUMP STATION UPGRADE PROJECT 

 
ROCKLAND COUNTY SEWER DISTRICT NO. 1 

ROCKLAND COUNTY, NEW YORK 
 

September 14, 2021 
 
The attention of all proposers is directed to the following changes, additions, and/or 
substitutions affecting the above-referenced project. This Addendum shall be included in and 
become part of the RFP for this project. Acknowledge receipt of this addendum in the space 
provided in this Addendum. This section must be signed and submitted with the bid proposal. 
Failure to do so, may subject the bidder to disqualification. 

Item No. 1 – Questions 

Below are the questions that have been submitted with responses from the Owner: 

Question 1:  

In reference to Drawing P003, its calling for 1” seal water piping to run from each pump to 
the existing sump pump. I cannot find in the spec section on what type of pipe is to be used. 
Can we run this in copper or is stainless required? 

Response:  

Refer to Specification Section 15130, Article 3.11.D and E. 

Item No. 2 

Bids will be received on Thursday, September 16, 2021 until 11:00 a.m., local time, in the 
offices of Rockland County Sewer District No. 1, 4 Route 340, Orangeburg, NY, at which time 
and place they will be publicly opened and read aloud. These bids will be for the furnishing of 
all tools, equipment, materials and labor for all contracts, all complete, in place, tested and 
ready for use. 
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ACKNOWLEDGMENT 
 

Print Name:       
Name of person responsible for this solicitation 

 
 

I acknowledge the receipt of            addendums.  

Signature:  

Email Address:  

Direct Phone Number:  

Fax Number:                          

Date:  
 
 
 

         Date: September 14, 2021  
Martin J. Dolphin, P.E.                
Assistance Director 
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